
Submitter: Emily Jones 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Mail in ballots benefit the most rural counties, the most urban counties, save money 

in election administration, assist elderly and people with mobility limitations, and have 

proven to have statistically insignificant amounts of tampering or fraud. Mail in ballots 

give every Oregonian the chance to sit down, read and consider their options, and 

make good choices for their communities regardless of party affiliation. Please keep 

our mail in ballot system. 


